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Wednesday, 23rd April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Year 5 Dance Festival – Alleyn Court - 01.05.25 
 
Your child has been selected to perform at a dance festival at Alleyn Court on Thursday, 

1st May. Pupils will be leaving school by coach at 11:40am and should be back for their 

usual pick-up time of 3:15pm. Please beware that due to traffic and the running time of 

the festival, we may be a little later, however we will keep you updated via text if this is the 

case. 

 

Please consent for your child to take part, by giving permission in the usual way on 

school money. 

 

As we are leaving before lunch, children will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child 

requires a school packed lunch, please let their class teacher know by Tuesday, 29th 

April. 

 

The children will be repeating their successful routine from January (when they 

performed at the Palace Theatre). Children should wear bright, colourful clothes 

(appropriate for dancing) and can wear these to school.  

 

Unfortunately, parents are unable to attend this event. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Dugdale  

Year 5 teacher 
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